LRHS Band News and Notes
06/07/2023
Edition 38

Important Dates:
e Tuesday, June 13th, 4pm-5pm: SB Plays at LRHS Graduation
e Wednesday, June 14th, 6pm-8:30pm: SB 23-24 1st Rehearsal

New Announcements:

1. Bands Club Thank You - or perhaps we should say “Mahalo!!!”:
The Bands Club would like to thank the junior class members who did such a great job
planning and presenting our “Hawaiian” themed band banquet. From the ‘leis’ and
‘shades’ to the ukulele player and fantastic Hawaiian themed clothing, the juniors gave
us a fun evening to close out our 22-23 band year. Mahalo Juniors!

Thank you to Karyn Anglero for this awesome pic!



2. Bands Club - Changes coming to Charms/student accounts for
the 2023/24 school year:

In order to streamline payment processing, band camp (Symphonic Band only), fair
share, and Spring trip payments will all be paid via debit or credit card on the Charms website
(www.charmsoffice.com). We will no longer process checks or PayPal payments for these
expenses. There will be more information to follow, including detailed instructions about how to
make those payments. Please contact the Student Accounts Manager (emilyasby@gmail.com)

if you have any questions about your Charms account or would like a link to set or reset your
account password.



http://www.charmsoffice.com/

